
Mondelez Global LLC Recalls Belvita Breakfast Sandwich Products 
Due to Undeclared Peanut Allergen 
 
Recall Date:  03 Jul 2023 
 
Description: Modelez Global LLC is recalling select 1.76 oz pouches of belVita Breakfast Sandwich 
Products that may contain an undeclared peanut allergen.  For more information, please visit the 
FDA website. 
 
The following item was sold at The Exchange: 

PRODUCT IMAGE UPC PACKAGE DATE CODE 

belVita Breakfast 

Sandwich, Dark 

Chocolate Creme 

variety (1.76 oz pouch) 

 

044000040703 

BEST BUY DATES ON OR 

BEFORE FEBRUARY 25, 

2024 

 
*Only items with BEST BY DATES listed above are affected. 

 
Hazard: People who have an allergy or severe sensitivity to peanut may risk serious or life-
threatening allergic reactions by consuming these products. 
 
Remedy:  If consumers have an allergy or severe sensitivity to peanut, they should not consume 
the product and discard it immediately.  
 
Incidents/Injuries: No allergic reactions related to this matter have been reported to date. 
 
Sold at: The Exchange and other retailers. 
 
Consumer Contact: Consumers can contact the company at 1-855-535-5948, 24 hours a day, for 
more information about the recall, and Consumer Relations specialists are available Monday-
Friday, 9am to 6pm EST 
 
Manufacturer: Mondelez Global LLC 
 
Recall #: 23-024 

https://www.fda.gov/safety/recalls-market-withdrawals-safety-alerts/mondelez-global-llc-conducts-voluntary-recall-two-varieties-belvita-breakfast-sandwich-products-sold

